MEMORANDUM

LOUISVILLE METRO POLICE DEPARTMENT

GREG FISCHER
MAYOR

STEVE CONRAD
CHIEF OF POLICE

TO: Lieutenant J. Artman
Professional Standards Unit

THRU: Major F. Hardison
Special Investigation

FROM: Steve Conrad
Chief of Police
DATE: June 20, 2019

RE: [nitiation of Investigation
LMPD Member’s

You are directed to initiate a Professional Standards investigation concerning any
violation of the Louisville Metro Police Department rules, standards, policies and
procedures in regard to any LMPD member’s use of force on Douglas Miller on April 16,
2019.
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